
Linden Tree Lane Homeowner’s Association
Board of Director’s Meeting

November 1, 2017 

 Welcome/Introductions

 Approval of Minutes- September 7, 2017      

   Treasurer’s Report – Ken
2018 Annual Budget
Budget on Track. 
Budget for 2018 approved by the Board.  Will be posted on the website & to be reviewed 
at the annual meeting.

Landscape Update– Bob
Irrigation system drained, and 3 weeks of landscape cleanup to happen before the snow 
comes.

 Maintenance Update-Steve 
Gutters will be cleaned (upper & lower) over the next month. 

 Website Update – George
2018 Budget will be posted shortly.

 Lighting Committee Update – 
Replacing the box behind 4299. Transitioning to LED lights into the periphery 
first.  

New business- 2018 Annual Meeting and Board Openings
Annual Meeting will be January 18, 2018.  More info to come closer to the date.

Homeowner Comments

Next Meetings: 

December 6, 2017 at George’s residence (4275 Linden Tree Lane)
Annual Meeting:  January 18, 2017 (Glenview Police Dept Community Room)                                                


